
The Governors of Skipton Girls’ High School are consulting on a change 
to the admissions arrangements for the school for girls wishing to start in 
September 2019.

The proposed change clarifies the admission of students after the start of 
Year 7 and for In-Year Admission to Years 8 -10. 

Full details of the Admissions Policy are available from our website at: 
www.sghs.org.uk

or a hard copy may be obtained from the school on request.

The Governors welcome responses to this consultation, either by email to 
admissionsconsultation@sghs.org.uk or in writing to: 

Clerk to Governors, 
Skipton Girls’ High School, 
Gargrave Road,  
Skipton,  
North Yorkshire,  
BD23 1QL

The consultation closes on 19th December 2017.  All responses received by 
this date will be considered by the Governors.
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